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General Comment
Formal Objection to the Saguaro Project Extension
To Whom It May Concern:

Through this letter, I submit my formal objection to the request for an extension for the Saguaro Project, given the unacceptable
environmental, social, and strategic impacts this project represents for Mexico.

My primary concern lies in the direct threat that increased LNG maritime traffic poses to the Gulf of California, our invaluable "Aquarium
of the World" and a UNESCO World Heritage site. The operation of this project would significantly increase the risk of collisions with
whales and other marine species, as well as underwater acoustic pollution and the possibility of spills, which would devastate an already
fragile ecosystem essential for global biodiversity.

Furthermore, I am deeply concerned about the impact on local commumities that depend on the health of this ecosystem for their
livelihoods. Fishing and eco-tourism are the economic base for many families in the region, and this project jeopardizes their way of life,
their health, and the integrity of their environment.

Finally, I believe that the continuation and expansion of fossil fuel projects like Saguaro directly contradict Mexico's commitments to
energy transition and the fight against climate change. Perpetuating reliance on foreign gas undermines our energy sovereignty and diverts

resources that should be allocated to the development of renewable energy sources.

Therefore, I earnestly request that the extension for the Saguaro Project be denied, and that the long-term environmental, social, and
energy interests of our country be prioritized over the interests of projects that only benefit third parties.

Thank you in advance for your attention to my comments.
Sincerely,

M.C. Nirvana Michel Garcia Tejeda
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